
 
AAFSA Meeting -1 (Fall) 

8/1/2018 

 

Attendance: Marcia, Vivian, Lawrence 

 

 Any new news? 

o Welcome Marcia!  

o Marcia inquired about any scholarships for students through AAFSA. We will 

pass this inquiry onto our treasurer Dr. Hui-Fen Chang. 

o Lawrence recommended that executive members review the by-laws for any 

possible updates or corrections 

o Lawrence discussed that increasing faculty and staff engagement will be crucial 

for our organization 

 Next News letter  

o Lawrence Richardson will be published in the September issue of Career 

Convergence, a peer-reviewed journal that focuses on career counseling and 

professional development 

 Introduction: Ms. Marcia Sun, Liaison  -Office of Multicultural Affairs  

o Marcia is the new Asian American Affairs Coordinator in OMA. 

o She will assist with coordinating events and programs for AAFSA. 

 Website  

o Please consider adding our website to your favorites tab: https://aafsa.okstate.edu/  

 AAFSA speaker: Dr. Randy Kluver, Dean of Global Studies and Partnerships 

 Next AAFSA meeting is on September 5 
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